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Recommendation/s 
That Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board receive the update on 2019 Degree 
Monitoring. 
 
Purpose 
The purpose of this report is to provide Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board 
with an update on the status of Degree Monitoring.  
 
Commentary 
Since the last meeting we have received reports from the; Bachelor of Engineering 
Technology, the Bachelor of Education (ECE), Bachelor of Health Science (Medical 
Imaging), and the Graduate Diploma in Higher Education (GDHE). All reports were positive 
and commended the programmes with minor recommendations. 
Te Korowai Kahurangi would like to remind the schools of the importance of ensuring 
monitoring visits are scheduled and completed in a timely fashion.  
 
The attached report outlines the status of monitoring to date. 
 
Next Steps 
Te Korowai Kahurangi will continue to track and report on degree monitoring within the 
institute. 
 
Attachments 
2019 Degree Monitoring RAG 20191120 
 

Contributors 
Eric Stone 
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